
 

 

REACH compliance statement  
 
The European regulation No 1907/2006 “REACH” (Registration, Evaluation and Authorization of 
Chemicals) came into force on June 1st, 2007.  
 
REACH regulates the use of chemical substances within the European Union, particularly those 
identified as SVHC “Substances of Very High Concern”. The updated Candidate List can be 
found here; https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table The list is updated twice a year.  
 
In accordance with Art. 33 of the REACH-regulation, we are committed to provide information to 
the ECHA SCIP-database, and to our customers, if an article, a part of an article or the package, 
consist of more than 0,1% by weight (w/w) of SVCH substances, included in the Candidate List.  
 
If any of our products contain SVHC substances, they have been reported to the SCIP-database 
and can therefore be found by searching the EAN number.   
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